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20222 HUDSON STREET, BURNEY, CA 96013 (530) 335-3582

Dear Lifeguard Applicant,

Thank you for your interest in working at the Raymond Berry Intermountain Pool. Applications are due by 4:30 p.m. on
April l2th to the Burney Water District Office, Located at20222 Hudson Street, Burney, CA 96013. Applications
received after this time will not be considered for employment.

After the interview process, there is a mandatory pre-employment drug screening. (provided by the Burney Water
District), and if 18 or older, you may be fingerprinted prior to the Lifeguarding Training Course if not a returning
employee.

Once you have successfully completed the interview and drug screening process, you may then be invited to participate in
the Lifeguarding training course. A $175.00 per person fee will need to be paid in advance and proof that you are at least
15 years old or will be by the first date of the Lifeguard Course (driver's license, state identification card, birth certificate,
passport, or other government-issued photo identification) on or before 8:00 a.m. on the first day of the course.

The tentative training course schedule will be in late May or early June.

The training course will be held at the Raymond Berry Intermountain Pool, Located at37482 Bailey Ave., Burney,
cA 96013.

On the first day of the Lifeguard Course you must successfully complete the Pre-course Session (during the first class
session) to continue with the Lifeguarding course. The Pre-course Session includes an evaluation of your in-water
swimming skills. fyo u do not pass the skills evalaation, you will not be able to continue with the course, you will not
be offered employment and will not be eligible to receive a refund.

Items you must bring the following to all training course sessions: Lifeguarding Instructor's Manual (will be provided on
the first day of class), SwimsuiVTowel, Warm Clothes, Notepaper, Pens & Highlighters, Lunch and Snacks.

To successfully complete the course, you must be in attendance during the entire course, actively participate in all skill
sessions/drills, activities and scenarios, demonstrate competency in all required skills and scenarios, and pass the final
written exams with a minimum grade of 80 percent.

If you have questions, please contact me directly at (530) 335-3582.

Sincerely,
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Stephanie McQuade
Burney Water District
Pool Manager


